Subject: Critical Culture and Theory Minor 
TO: Mitch Masters (ASCC Chair)
FROM: Tim Leasure (A&H Panel Chair)

Dear Mitch:

In May 2012, the Arts and Humanities panel reviewed a proposal from the Department of English for the semester version of their Critical Culture and Theory Minor.  Within this interdisciplinary minor are three areas of study: Disciplinary Theory, Theory in Practice, and Transdisciplinary Theory.  Students must take at least one course from each area.

While the cover letter and semester advising sheet contained minor errors, the A&H panel nevertheless voted unanimously to approve the minor. The English department has subsequently fixed the errors and submitted a revision.
-------------------------------------
Tim Leasure

Associate Professor

Associate Director

School of Music

